Menfo
Public Sschool

March 2022
Dear Parent/Guardian:
Welcome to the middle school years! We would like to invite both you and your

incoming middle school student to their new middle school for the upcoming 2022-2023
school year for an open house event on Wednesday, April 27, 2022.

Get to Know Memorial Night Get to Know Shore Night
Memorial Middle School Shore Middle School
8979 Mentor Avenue 5670 Hopkins Road

6:00 - 7:30 PM 6:00 - 7:30 PM

The event is intended for all grade 5 into 6 students entering middle school to assist in
their transition to Memorial or Shore next school year. The evening is structured to be
self-guided, and students will receive an agenda at the main entrance upon arrival. Itis a
great way for students to get oriented with their new building and assimilate into their
new school environment. The evening will last approximately an hour and a half, and
students and parents/guardians can feel free to come and go as they please.

If you have any questions about the open house event, please feel free to contact the
appropriate administrator/school counselor below. We look forward to seeing you and
your student soon!

Sincerely,

(C;rz’céz B&c[[;{m «Z)mmj Z)wjer
Ericka Blackburn, Principal Tommy Dwyer, Principal
Memorial Middle School Shore Middle School
Blackburn@mentorschools.org Dwyer(@mentorschools.org
440.974.2250 440.257.8750
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Jennifer Brown, 6th grade School Counselor Charity Kaleal, 6th grade School Counselor
Memorial Middle School Shore Middle School
Brownje@mentorschools.org Kaleal@mentorschools.org

440.205.6012 440.257.8755
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